
COVID-19  Info/Resources  for
NC & SC Residents

EAP is recommending residents of North Carolina and South
Carolina visit these websites for help with resources and
information  related  to  the  ongoing  Covid-19/Coronavirus
crisis.

Remember there is a lot of information out there and your EAP
department is working hard to find the best resources for our
members.

North Carolina:

https://www.nc.gov/covid19

South Carolina:

https://scdmh.net/welcome/covid-19-resources/

https://vl1725.org/covid-19-info-resources-for-nc-sc-residents/
https://vl1725.org/covid-19-info-resources-for-nc-sc-residents/
https://www.nc.gov/covid19
https://scdmh.net/welcome/covid-19-resources/

